
 

  
     
  
   

    
   

 
            
                   
                  

                   
                     
                  
             

 
         

 
  

 
   
  

Shoemaker, Brianna@DWR 

From: B Dass <bndass@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 10:15 AM 
To: California Water Commission 
Subject: Comment on Sites Reservoir 

To: California Water Commission 
Regarding: Sites Reservoir 

The current plan for Sites Reservoir is dangerous for our future. 
Sites Reservoir will deplete the salmon population and taxpayer pocket books. If the project is allowed to move forward, 
more water will be taken from the Sacramento River than environmentally responsible. And the taxpayers will foot the 
bill of between $3-$3.5 billion. This project does not make sense. This is an expensive project, and Northern California 
water districts are trying to make money by selling it to the state of California. To make matters worse, the Metropolitan 
Water District of Southern California said it would require the Delta Conveyance Project (aka, Delta Tunnel or California 
Water Fix), which adds another $15 billion on top of the original cost. 

I am asking you to stop the Sites Reservoir. 

Thank you. 

Jorge De Cecco 
Ukiah, CA 
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